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December 7, 1925

Dear Dr. Currie:
I thank you for your kind note of December 3.

I am very glad to be connected with the University 
of the State of New York in an honorary position, 
and to be associated with the group of men who have 
received the degree of Doctor of Laws.

I am glad that you are in charge of McGill 
University, as I have been interested in it almost 
from boyhood, owing to the men who have been con­
nected with it, either in scientific or administra­
tive work. Sir William Dawson and Dr. Frank Adams 
were especially near to me for many years.

With all best wishes to you for the Holiday 
seaon,

Sincerely yours

'lAsasdjZV U T*/'

Sir A. W. Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.


